
 
 

 
 

3rd December 2015 
ALL MEMBERS  
MANAGING COMMITTEE 
SPECIAL INVITEES 
 

Appeal to contribute for Tamil Nadu Flood victims 
 

As you are aware the State of Tamil Nadu is badly hit by the floods impacting lives of 
people rendering hundreds of people dead, missing and thousands stranded. There 
is great loss of property, crops and other resources.  The infrastructure in the state is 
crippled leaving necessary services almost non functional. 
 
Ministry of Food Processing Industries has appealed for donation of packed food 
items, drinking water, milk powder, nutrition etc. 
 
As the PHD Chamber has always risen to the occasion in such testing times with 
your support, may we request you to please show your solidarity towards the people 
in distress in Tamil Nadu.  
 
To support through financial contribution you are requested to please issue the 
cheque in the name of “PHD FAMILY WELARE FOUNDATION” which will be used 
for relief/rehabilitation of the victims.  PHDFWF is the charity arm of PHD Chamber 
and your contribution will be eligible for tax deduction under Section 80 G of the 
Income Tax Act.  
                                  
We further request you to advice your office to indicate the manner in which you 
would like to contribute towards this cause. For further information, you may like to 
contact: 
Ms. Teevra Sharma or Ms Sangeeta Dutta Das at phdfwf86@gmail.com  or call on 
011-26561443 (D), 26863801-04/ 49545454 (Extn. No. 283, 284). 
 
We look forward to your cooperation and support for this noble cause and appeal to 
you to donate generously on operational immediate basis. 
 
With best regards 
 
 

(Saurabh Sanyal) 
Secretary General  
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